
      11/02/2022

Reed Rubinstein
Michael Ding
American First Legal Foundation
611 Pennsylvania Ave SE #231
Washington, DC 20003

email: foia@aflegal.org

RE: Your Freedom of Information Act Appeal, 2023-APP-00006 

Dear  Ms Rubinstein and Mr. Ding:

This letter acknowledges the receipt of your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) appeal, dated 
10/31/2022 which was received on the same date.  You have appealed Treasury's search / final 
response determination.
  
Your appeal has been directed to the Deputy Assistant Secretary for Privacy, Transparency, and 
Records. Every effort will be made to provide you with a timely response.

You may reach me via telephone at 202-622-0930, extension 2; or via email at 
FOIA@treasury.gov.  Please reference case number 2023-APP-00006 when contacting our 
office about your appeal.

Sincerely,

 Cawana Pearson
FOIA and Transparency
Office of Privacy, Transparency, and Records
U.S. Department of the Treasury

mailto:FOIA@treasury.gov

